
University Registrar's Office

Wednesday, October 25, 2023

Reminder: Evaluate Your First-Half-Term Courses Now

Dear Student,

As a reminder, Online Course Evaluation (OCE) is now open for fall first-half-term courses. Course

evaluations are important to your instructors and to Yale College for the improvement of teaching.

They are also important to other undergraduates, who will be able to view responses to select

questions as indicated in the evaluation system.

Important information about course evaluations:

1.  Your responses are anonymous.

2.  A course is eligible for online evaluation when at least five students are enrolled in a Yale

College course or four students are enrolled in a Graduate School course.

3. Once you have completed (or actively declined) an evaluation, you may view your grade on

Yale Hub. During the evaluation period, Yale Hub will direct you to OCE for any course eligible

for evaluation. If you do not complete or actively decline to evaluate, you will not be able to

view your grades until the end of the evaluation period.

4.  Other students will be able to view the answers to questions 1 through 9.

5.  Evaluations for half-term courses are available for viewing at the end of the term.

6.  Common questions about OCE are answered on the FAQ page.

Please complete your evaluations at your earliest convenience. For more information, refer to the OCE

home page.

Best wishes for the rest of the term,

University Registrar's Office
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